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May 12, 2020

Zachary Greenberg

Foundation for Individual Rights in Education
510 Walnut Street, Suite 1250

Philadelphia, PA 19106

Sent via Electronic Mail (zach.greenberg@thefire.or
Re: SUNY Potsdam Student Code of Conduct
Dear Mr. Greenberg:

I am in receipt of your April 29, 2020 letter to President Kristin Esterberg of the State University
of New York College at Potsdam. I am one of the members of SUNY’s Office of General
Counsel who represents SUNY Potsdam. Please accept this as our response to your letter.

We appreciate your thoughtful analysis and suggestions regarding the College’s handling of the

Delta Kappa Theta disciplinary case and related Student Code of Conduct provisions. Our office
1s working with the College to review this case. Based on our review, we will make appropriate
modifications to the sanctions imposed on this student organization.

Although the College will direct further communications related to this matter to its students, we
will also let you know when/if we make changes to the current sanctions that are in place. Please

feel free to contact me directly if you would like to discuss.

Sincerely,

Assistant Counsel

copy: K. Esterberg
E. Duchscherer
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